
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 

Nov 26, 2018 
 
The meeting started @ 7:05 
 
Minutes taken by Judy T. and distributed by the eblast were moved to be adopted by Kim and 
seconded by Loretta.  Passed 
 
Membership: 44 members, 1 guest and 2 new members 
 
Treasurer report will come via e mail in the next day or two. 
 
Library:  It was reported that there were some donations made to the library. 
 
Hospitality:  December 10th meeting will be our POT LUCK.    Please bring something to share 
and your dishes and cutlery.  You can also decorate your table if you like! 
 
Community Quilts: 4 Thank you cards were read, and there are 2 more quilting days in 2018 for 
the guild to spend together working on community quilts or projects 
 
Class being held on December 8th at KSV and December 12th @ Katja's 9:30-4pm 
 
Wednesday Quilt In Group:  

• November 28th @ Sal's,  
• December 5th @ Katja's and Dec 12th Potluck lunch @ Val's 

 
Friday Quilt in Group:  

• November 30th  
• December 7th @ Marg J's 

 
Spring Retreat: March 13-17th, 2019 and the Committee is accepting registrations and money 
 
KSV: 8th December All Day 
 
Workshops: 3 members displayed their finished projects from the class by Dianne J. 

• April 27th, 2019 Attic Window class had a sample displayed and registration and money 
are being accepted 

• April 28th, 2019 Scorched workshop by Jan  
 
Block Lotto: there are some bright fabric squares for you to use for the December block is 
needed at the back of the room 
 
Gathering of the Guilds will be in Kelowna April 13th.  More info will be provided in the new 
year 
 
Coffee break @ 7:36 – 8:22 pm 
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Workshop – Val explained how to make Beeswax Wrappers and explained what they were used 
for and even brought bees wax from her own bees for us to purchase 
Thanks, Val for giving us another way to GO GREEN! 
 
Show and share: so many beautiful projects were displayed. Of note, even the 2 new members 
brought some projects to share.  – Thanks everyone!   
 
Meeting ended at 8:42 pm 
 


